

Dear Parents / Carers

Could we please ask if you park in and around Sidmouth Road, dropping off and picking up your child/ren from school, could you please be considerate to residents by not parking across drives and using drives to turn your vehicles. Our residents are using their drives constantly to go to work, attend appointments and take their own children to school and on many occasions have been unable to move their vehicles from their drives due to inconsiderate parking. Many residents have been verbally abused or received offensive gestures when they have asked parents/carers to move their vehicles. Thank you for your help.

ARE YOU REGISTERED ON SIMS AGORA?

If not please make sure you are registered by Thursday 25 May - Thank You.



SPORT NEWS . . . Well done to all those who took part at the following events

Tuesday 23 May - Jamie W, Dhanushk, Ashvinan, Jack A, Henry B, Liam G, Matthew S, Jessi W and Lily P took part in the Academy Cricket Cup and came 3rd.

Wednesday 24 May - Jessi W (captain), Lily P, Ufedo O, Deborah E, Madeline S, Mia B, Areesh S, Hannah PJ and Juliette TH took part in the Girl's Kwik Cricket and came 13th.

Thursday 25 May - Henry K, Tolu S, Mia Bouchard, Hollie G, Amaya HB, Annabel M, Matthew S and Frankie BS took part in Key Steps Gymnastics and came 6th.

Reminder:

Could we please ask if any pupils have borrowed a team kit (cricket, football or athletics) please return it by Tuesday 6 June.

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY . . .

Monday 29 May - Friday 2 June Half Term

Monday 5 June Summer Term 2

Monday 5 June School Council at the Houses of Parliament

Wednesday 7 June Van Cols Photography - Class Photos

Thursday 8 June School Closed - General Election

Friday 9 June PTA Non-Uniform Day
Monday 12 - Friday 16 June Year 1 Phonics Test Week



Monday 5 June

We hope you all had a restful half term!

